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We are excited to talk about what God is
doing here at Iglesia Bautista Dios con
Nosotros in Barahona. In September, we
saw one of the teenagers attending our
church since March come to Christ! She is
currently working through a Bible study
for new believers with Stephanie and
another lady from our church. Just a few
weeks ago, Stephanie finished the same
study with another lady who was saved in
the spring. Both are looking forward to
being baptized in November. We are
thankful for a strong start in our English
classes as well as visitors in the church
from these classes. God has used these
English outreaches in a great way for us
to connect with the people in our city. We
hosted a ladies’ meeting recently, and
one of the faithful ladies taught the
lesson for the first time. Also, we held a
youth meeting in October, and we had a
great group and a clear chance to share
the gospel.
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We are counting down the days until our  
youth camp in December. The Edge
Christian Camp in Virginia is hosting a
group to come and minister with us for
our second anniversary and to run a youth
camp for five days. Please pray as we have
been actively planning and promoting
this special outreach. In the church, Tim is
finishing up going over the doctrinal
statement of the church on Wednesdays,
and he has been preparing everything to
initiate church membership in the next
few months. It is encouraging to see the
growth among the people in their spiritual
walk and in their desire to help the church
become established and organized.
Please continue to pray for the church’s
incorporation as we finish the process
before the end of the year. Thank you so
much for your continued prayers for our
family and for the work here in the
Dominican Republic!

In Christ,
The Germanos


